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7th July 2021 
 

Dear parent/carers, 
 
Transition day Thursday 8th July 
Every member of staff is eagerly awaiting tomorrow when they get the opportunity to work with their 
new classes.  They have lots of creative and exciting plans in place to help them get to know the 
children well in preparation for September. 
 
In the morning, the children will enter school in the normal way and go to their usual classes where 
they will have the register taken, select their lunch option and then at a designated time, the children 
will move to the next class.  Just to reassure you, all tables etc. will be sanitised before the next group of 
children enter it. At the end of the day, the children will leave in the normal way. 
 
As part of today’s assembly, each class have been provided with a worry jar for them to collect any 
worries they may have about the next step in their learning journey.  The teachers will then address 
these during the day so the children feel reassured and confident about next year. 
 
We will still be doing this with our Year Six children and hope to clarify anything they need to know 
about the high school they are attending.  For those going to Culcheth High School, Kathryn Butler 
(Head of Y7), has informed us that there will be an induction link going live tonight at 5:30pm on the 
school website which will provide information for our Y6 Newchurch Robins. 
 
Sports Day 
Dare I say that at the time of writing this letter I can see a little bit of hope on the horizon weather 
wise?  It is hoped that the sports days will go ahead on the scheduled days.  As sometimes our field can 
be water logged, it will be inspected at 7:30am on Friday and Monday morning to assess the safety and 
conditions. We will send a text out no later than 8:00am to inform you if the sports day is going ahead, 
or cancelled.  Fingers and toes crossed! 
 
If the sun is shining, please ensure your child has sun cream on, a sun hat and a filled plastic water 
bottle.  If the weather is chilly, a hoodie or a light coat would be advised. 
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Reports 
End of year reports will be sent home on Tuesday 13th July with your child in paper form.  There will be 
an opportunity to respond to the report via a google form: the link will be placed on the letter which 
comes out on the same day as the report.  If you share responsibility for your child and require 
duplicate copies of the report, please email the school office and request a copy before Tuesday 13th 
July. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely day! 
 
Kind regards,  
 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Head Teacher  


